
What has Savannah been doing during May 2018?

During May, Savannah’s exploration activities focused on conducting reverse circulation drilling and diamond drilling at Grandão.

What has Savannah found by completing these field activities?

The drilling that Savannah did have 
continued to show additional zones 
of mineralization, which will again be 
the focus of activities over the next 
few months, in order to gather more 
information to fully assess its potential.

On 2nd May 2018, Savannah to the AIM 
stock exchange in London an upgrade 
in the lithium resource for the Mina do 
Barroso project. At present, the mineral 
resource is 14 Mt at 1.10% Li2O, with 
further potential to expand the resource 
over the coming months as the drilling 
continues.

Savannah Resources PLC (“Savannah”) is a mineral exploration company listed on the London AIM stock exchange (AIM: SAV) 
and is developing a lithium exploration project in Barroso region.

The purpose of Savannah’s newsletter is to provide the communities surrounding the project with information about the work 
planned and developed by the company. You can find the previous editions on the Savannah’s website section dedicated to 
community (http://www.savannahresources.com/community/portugal/).

This newsletter is designed to be a two-way communication between the company and the community. Therefore, if there are any 
specific questions which you would like to have answered please contact us at community@savannahresources.com and we will 
endeavour to answer the question in a future edition of the newsletter.
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What has Savannah got planned for June 2018?

During the month of March Savannah will be continuing to conduct geological mapping, take rock chip samples at various locations 
in the project. RC drilling and diamond drilling will be conducted in Grandão. Additionally, one RC drillhole is going to be drilled at 
Pinheiro nucleus. Savannah’s employees, consultants and drill contractors will be operating in these areas from time to time during 
the month.



Community Meeting

As part of Savannahs commitment to working with the local 
community we plan to hold a community meeting on Thursday 
21st June where the senior management for Savannah will be 
present to give a presentation on the company’s activities and 
project information and answer any questions. This meeting is 
open to all interested community members.

Where to find more information

There is further information on the Savannah website in the dedicated community section, the website can be found at 
www.savannahresources.com. If you have a specific question or querry please send an email to community@savannahresources.com 
a we will endeavor to answer your question as soon as we are able.

Savannah has a dedicated community relations office Marta Fernandez who is available to discuss the project with the community. Marta 
can be contacted on 917599130.

COMMUNITY MEETING
Thurday 21st June

6.00pm, Casa da Povo
Covas do Barroso


